
Atlas Township Fire Department 
8081 Clarence Street, P.O. Box 277 

Goodrich, MI 48438-0277 
Business: (810) 636-2723  

   

 

 

 

MAY 2025 MONTHLY REPORT 

 

1. May 2025 payroll report (see attached) 

2. May 2025 incident report (see attached) 

3. Letter from the chief (see attached) 

 

 

 

Ed Klimek 

Fire Chief, Atlas Township Fire Department 
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8081 Clarence Street, P.O. Box 277 

Goodrich, MI 48438-0277 
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LETTER FROM THE CHIEF 

06/01/2025 
 

 

Since we are in the burning season, I would like to send out a reminder to everyone to please practice fire safety.  If you 

need a burn permit you may print one on our website. www.atlastownshipfire.org.  Also, be sure to read it and follow 

the rules for burning.  Remember to check our website and Facebook page prior to lighting any fire to make sure there 

is not a burning ban in effect. 

Due to increased travel and the presence of teen drivers who are inexperienced, June through July are the most 

dangerous months for traffic accidents.  In the past month we have responded to five motor vehicle accidents, four of 

them on M-15.  Please pay extra attention to your surroundings while on the road. 

The Atlas Township Fire Department is accepting applications for firefighters.  We are looking for anyone 18 or older 

who lives in Atlas Township and would like to help the community they live in.  No experience needed.  We will pay for 

all the training.  The fire academy begins in the fall. 

 
 
 

 
Yours in fire safety, 

Ed Klimek 

Fire Chief, Atlas Township Fire Department 

 
 

 
 

http://www.atlastownshipfire.org/
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